
 

 

        

 
May 21, 2019 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Kalama Telephone Company – UT-180831 – Service Denial Record Retention 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

This purpose of this letter is to notify that Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission) that for the period of October 1, 2018 to date of this letter that 
Kalama Telephone Company (Company) has not denied service to any customer or potential 
customer. As such, the Company has nothing to report to the Commission.  Since we have 
reported for a period greater than six months, it is the Company’s understanding that it has meet 
its reporting requirement and is no longer required to track and report service denials. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 360-264-3155. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Rick Vitzthum 
Chief Financial Officer 
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